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MAHLER 8th SYMPHONY – “SYMPHONY OF A THOUSAND”

CHOIR I NEWSLETTER No. 3
Just a couple of fresh details:
1. The massed choirs rehearsal on Sunday 17th March with Steven Kings will now take place at Clifton College Pre School Hall in Bristol from 10am to 4pm.

Directions are available as follows:

http://www.cliftoncollegeuk.com/prep/maps/
The Pre School Hall is Building 6 on the map.

The Bristol Zoo car park is the nearest one to the hall, follow signs to Bristol Zoo and park. You are advised to car share as much as possible as parking is limited. There is also parking for the zoo on the Downs though I am not sure whether they will be using this with all the wet weather. I will try and advise more on parking nearer the time.
2. At last Thursday’s rehearsal someone left a green and blue tartan rug – I think I know who it was but perhaps the owner will get in touch, I will have it with me on Thursday.

3. At present the thinking on a dress code for March 24th is white tops and black bottoms for all, presumably skirts OR trousers will be acceptable for the ladies (or for the men in this PC world!). Again I will keep you posted.

4. The South Cotswold Choral Group is putting on a superb concert in Tewkesbury Abbey on June 29th conducted by Nigel Perrin featuring the Vaughan-Williams Sea Symphony as the second half and including his “Lark Ascending” with soloist Julia Hwang in the first half. At the moment we are looking particularly for sopranos and tenors (altos are full at present) but would also like some basses. If you would be interested please contact me and I will forward a booking form

For any further details contact Jos Gregson (tel.01454-411652) or by email jos@josgregson.plus.com
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